OFFICE OF THE DEAN

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

May 6, 1943

Dre Forrest C. Allen

Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

My dear Phog:

Let me tell you with all sincerity that 1 think you're

doing a bully job in keeping in touch with the boys that

have worked in your department that are now in the ser-
vice,

Your little series of letters called "Jayhawk Rebounds™
are splendid and should be read with a great amount of
interest by those to whom you are sending them., 1 was
happy indeed to get a copy and look it over.

Keep up the good work.

Cordially yours,

De Mo Swarthout
Dean



